From: JACK EVANS

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: RE: Cap and Trade, Climate bill
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:34:02 PM

To Whom it May Concern:

| am writing today to request a NO vote on the up and coming Climate/Cap and Trade
bill.

This bill WILL devastate middle class and low income Oregonians. No one is Oregon
can maintain any new tax increases. Nor, can they afford increases in utilities, gas,
property taxes, etc. This will cripple our senior citizens and those on fixed incomes.

Rural Oregonians should not have to support any Portland and surrounding cities'
operating costs.

Men should not have to give up their older diesel trucks. My husband's diesel truck
gets better mileage than many gas trucks and the fuel is cleaner.

Businesses such as farmers, loggers, and those who support those industries should
NOT be forced to replace all their old equipment.

From what | understand, Oregon is one of, if not the cleanest, state in the USA. This
bill will do nothing but cost money.

We are adamantly and furiously against this costly and controlling bill.

Thank you, Diane and Jack Evans/Harrisburg
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